## With God's love, we learn hand in hand



Friday 23rd July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of what has been another challenging year for our whole school community, I would like to thank you for all your support over the past two terms as your Headteacher. Despite a difficult start, there are so many exciting events we have managed to continue to provide to enrich school life for each and every one of our children. Here are just a few of the experiences we have been able to hold in the past two terms and there are a few photos at the end of the letter for you to look back on and enjoy with your child.

Highlights of our year at Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy:

- World Book Day
- Easter Service
- Global Champions work with our partner school in Sierra Leone
- Visit to Hornsea Inshore Rescue Centre
- Coach Craig sports and after school club
- Sports Day
- Silent Disco
- Red Nose Dav
- Caring For God's Acre
- Stay safe for summer
- Celebrating James' and Joan's 100th Birthdays
- Year 6 Leavers' Service
- Year 6 Performance of 'Cohenella'
- Virtual Big Sing
- Chester the dog

These events, alongside exciting teaching and learning opportunities really help us to live out our Christian Vision of 'living life to the full as Jesus taught us' John (10:10). I would like to thank each and every member of our school community for playing their part in supporting our village primary to be a thriving place for children to learn hand in hand in God's love.

In the new academic year we look forward to welcoming our children back into their new classes and ready to continue their learning journey with us. Please be reminded that school uniform is a white polo shirt, grey trousers/skirt, kingfisher blue school jumper and black shoes. P.E. lessons will be on Tuesday and Friday and kit is black shorts and green PE t-shirt. For the Autumn Term children should arrive at school wearing their PE Kits as they have done this year.

Finally, I would like to wish you all a wonderful summer holiday with your families and I hope you all make some wonderful memories which you will share with us on your return to school on Tuesday 7th September at 8.45am. Our EYFS pupils will have a slightly delayed return to school due to exciting classroom developments over the summer break.

Have a wonderful summer break,

Jennifer Marsden

g. Marsden

Headteacher

Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy



## Memories of 2021 at Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy















Signles thorne School

Dear Tesco writing to ask for your

required a ssistance on behalf of signles thorne
our colluting which has destroyed animals homes
air colluting which has destroyed animals homes
and left them nearly holpies. I aud expertently

usself and devistated leave an you holp us relavit

stignles thorne as I homestry believe that it is

I small step for signlesthome and I giant clean
up for the world.

Since the growth of technology the animal of
pactrys has been growing and are destroying
our beautiful world which also expets the animals
lies too You and be our here and rebuild
our world.

There is only are early to such a bester pae.
Ideally the earth is being destroyed we are
cuting claim trees not recycling enough waste pullibring
the air with smoke and training about
they existed to hop this world,
the private and hope gove could help do
thrown Some litter pickers. I look forward

















